
April 2020 

Dear Parents/Carers  

I am writing to inform you that even whilst most of your children are 
not in school we still take Child Protection and safeguarding extremely 
seriously. 

Our policies and processes for dealing with any incidents remain in 
place and we are in contact with First Response and Social Services 
when needed. 

If you have any concerns particularly around esafety during this time 
then please contact the school as before. The office email is checked 
regularly and any concerns will be dealt with promptly.  

I appreciate that social media is a great source of information, support 
and contact for many people but there are as ever, those people who 
use it inappropriately. All those steps that you took previously to keep 
your child safe still need to be in place; if you are looking for advice 
then CEOPs and the NSPCC have very useful links to follow. 

If you have any queries or concerns then please contact the school 
office. A Designated Safeguarding Lead, Mrs Lavender, Mrs Chick, Mrs 
Collett or myself are always contactable. 

Kind regards 

Miss Gwynn 

Naphill and Walters Ash School 
Kilnwood, Walters Ash, High Wycombe, Bucks, HP14 4UL 

Headteacher: Kerenza Gwynn 
   01494 562813 

   office@nap-walt.bucks.sch.uk 
www.naphillandwaltersashschool.co.uk 
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